
 

25th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you all well.    
We are currently finalising our plans to help the children transition to their new classes in September.  Please watch out for 
messages via Parent Hub and Seesaw in the next couple of weeks as to how this is going to work.   

In line with Government guidance, we are now informed that there will be no extension to the provision for keyworker and 
vulnerable children after the end of this term.   We have a growing list of external clubs and provisions which we will be 
sending out as we receive them. 

It is also our intention to regain our missed training days due to the Covid pandemic so that we can ensure that we are fully 
prepared for September opening.  With this in mind, it would be our intention that school will close on Friday 17th July 
instead of Tuesday 21st July to allow for this.  Please let us know by Monday 29th June if you have any concerns with this.  
You can contact us by telephone or via email on enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk.  

Finally, please do share any pictures with us of what you have been getting up to at home.  I’d love to share them in the 
newsletter!  

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Bentley  

Thank you to everyone from the community who 
donated wood to the school.  The children have 

been very busy making a bird house, a hedgehog 
house, a squirrel bench as well as a wormery!  

These will enhance our woodland area at school 
so thank you 

for your 
generosity.  The 
children have 
really enjoyed 
their project.   

Over the last two weeks we have been completing art activities with the children.  We made dragonflies and the 
children, they have put them up in the trees in the forest area and they look beautiful.  We have also made tree elves, 

first from paper and then from salt dough, which they then finished by painting.   


